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Butterflies 
LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 
Have you ever heard of 
The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar or Charlie 
the Caterpillar?  These 
are two wonderful 
stories about 
caterpillars turning into 
butterflies.  For the 
next 2 weeks we are 
going to learn about 
caterpillars and 
butterflies.  We will 
continue to practice 
reading and we will 
review short and long 
vowel words.  

CONCEPT: 
 
We have caterpillars in 
our classroom and will 
continue to watch 
metamorphous occur.  
The children will get 
to explore science 
books and a poster on 
the life cycle of the 
butterfly. 
 
The children will also 
get to work on the jobs 
that are on the shelves. 
 
   
 
 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
We will be fluttering 
around during craft 
and writing time.  We 
have projects to 
complete for the end 
of the year and 
Father’s Day.  We will 
also make a 
symmetrical butterfly 
project.  During 
writing time, the 
children will get to 
write about fun 
butterfly facts.  Lastly, 
the children will have 
spelling tests on long 
vowel sounds. 
 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
Please bring in your 
child’s costumes for 
the Spring Sing by 
Monday, May 20.  
We want to practice 
with the costumes on. 
 
 
Spring Sing and 
Graduation is on 
Thursday, May 23 @ 
5:45.   
 
 
The last week of 
school is 5/27.  We 
will be closed on 
Monday , 5/27, for 
Memorial Day. 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

We are almost done!! 
 

Mrs. Ashley 


